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President’s Message   What a busy year we have had. I am 

amazed that this is the last newsletter for academic year 2018-2019. 
We celebrated our 125th year of existence. Our goals have changed 
to accommodate the needs and roles of our members over those 
years. From being the support group for wives of Vanderbilt                
students and professors to having Vanderbilt graduates or professors 
as members themselves. Much has changed for women over the past 
century. 

 

We tried some new things this year and are excited to see what the 
2019-2020 year will hold for the Vanderbilt Woman’s Club. I have 
enjoyed hearing your feedback from all our events and activities. 
Thank you so much to everyone who donated to the ScholarSongs 
event, attended the ScholarSongs event and worked on the ScholarSongs committee. As I write 
this, I DO NOT have a final total for the fundraiser, but we will have raised at least $8 thousand 
towards our second endowment and a good time was had by all. A special thank you to Peggy 
Curci who was the chair of the silent auction and did an amazing job.  

 

The Period Project was an experiment to see if the Club would like to participate in a service            
project throughout the year. It was a resounding success. (See the article in the newsletter for all 
the details.) Thank you, Cindy Slobogin, for suggesting then spearheading this effort. The board 
has decided that we want to open the opportunity for the club to suggest our next collection for 
next year. Please see the form Suggestion for Next Year’s Collection on page eight, fill it out and 
send to me by May 1st 2019. The new board will decide at the first board meeting in August what 
we will collect next year.  

 

Thank you to everyone who chaired a committee this year, volunteered at an event or for one of 
the charities we support, answered a survey, attended a lecture, asked a question, invited a friend 
to an event or activity or just shared a smile with others in the club. Your warmth and                 
participation make this organization run. 

 

Looking forward to 2019-2020.   

  
I can promise you that women working together - linked, informed and educated -                                                 

can bring peace and prosperity to this forsaken planet- Isabel Allende              
 

NEXT MEETINGS  -  Details on page 13 and 14 
 

Thursday, March 21, 2019 at 10 a.m. at Radnor Lake State Park  
Spring Lecture: Steve Ward, Park Manager 

 

Thursday, April 25, 2019 from 11:30 a.m.-2:00 p.m. at Richland Country Club                             
Spring Luncheon 

Joy 
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 Donations may be sent to 2009 Overhill Drive, Nashville, TN  37215-3414  
Lynne Siesser in memory of Royal Albridge, Elton Hinshaw, Gene TeSelle     

Year to date:  
Susan Pritchett Allison * Becky Atack * Evadne Awh * Cheryl Baird * Debbie Baird  

Elisabetha Baugh * Holly Beavers * Linda Bengson * Maddy Berezov * Elaine Blake * Faye Brown  
Sarah Calvani * Kelly Chambers * Amy Christiansen * Janet Crowson * Dot Galloway  
Kathleen Garthwaite * Nancy Gentry * Kay Hall * Joy Hambrick * Cherie Hamilton  

Byrd Helguera * Kathy Hood * Joan Hornberger *  Lydia Howarth * Sheila Jensen * Pam King  
Helen Kornblum * Ann Krimm  Anne Manner * Sheila McCarty * Elaine McKenna  

Margaret Norris * Inka Odom * Anne Plummer * Kim Ross * Cindy Slobogin * Amy Smith  
Sandy Spitz * Tracy Stadnick * Molly Stein * Andy Taylor * Mildred Tilley * Joyce Weingartner  

Grace Wernke * Faye Wyatt 
Piano in the Fairy Garden * Kendra Scott * Cookie Exchange 

HOLIDAY BAZAAR VENDORS—$1,260.60      
Kendra Scott - Jewelry * Lee Ann Maloney - Pampered Chef * Chris Browning - Jewelry 

Jane Youngman - Jewelry * Susan Mayo - Artist   
Kathleen Donston-Bates - James & Faye Candle Co. * Sara Plummer - Jams 

Jennifer Sanders - Kola Reina - Gourmet Caramels * Cindy David - Holiday Decor 
VWC Board - Note Cards, Tribute Cards and Wine Glasses  

$20,000 

$16,786  

Donations to the Scholarship Fund since the last newsletter:   

 

Thank you!   All who supported ScholarSongs: 
Sponsors: Joy Allington–Baum & Howard Baum * Judy Andrews * Kelly Chambers & Ed Sherwood  

Kendra & Ken Holroyd * Lydia Howarth * Elisabeth & Warren Sandberg * Cindy & Chris Slobogin  

 

Tables of four: Elaine & Randolph Blake * Peggy & John Curci *  Betsy & Dan Fleetwood and Dot & Ken Galloway 

Ursula King & Blackford Middleton * Tracy & Mike Stadnick 

 

Donors & Attendees: Becky & Gerald Hickson * Joan & George Hornberger * Sheila & Gary Jensen  

Ann & John Krimm * Lynn Maddox * Sara & Mike Plummer * Yolonda Brooks & William Robinson * Elaina Scott  

Grace & Arlyn Wernke  

 

Donors: Mary Baysinger * Linda Bengson * Cathy Brunk * Anne Carr * Kathleen Donofrio * Liz & Sam Doyle  

Hope Estopinal * Nancy Fruetel * Joyce & John Gore * Joan Harshman * Judy & Larry Isaac * Anne Plummer  

Mary Raffety * Maisie Roden * Kim Ross * Loretta Saff  

 

Attendees: Evadne & Mark Awh * Frannie & Kim Benner * Merle Born & Greg Hersh * Faye & John Brown  

Dede Clements * Marva & Mike Collins * Rebecca & Greg DePriest * Diane Di lanni & Todd Moreton * Nancy Dwyer  

Mason, Jen & Jon Grow * Patti Harris & David Cutler * Lael & Gordon Kiesling * Paula Ladd * Anne Manner  

Sue McDougall * Suzanne Petrey * Ebbie & Jim Redwine * Lynne Siesser * Elaine Smyth * Amy & David Smith  

Michael Stone * Andy & Tom Taylor * Mildred Tilley & Richard Stewart * Lynette & Robb Vecchio * Timothy Babb  

Jeanette Bauchet * Benjamin Berry * Amy Billingsley * Julie & Steve Bohannon * Angela & Cliff Bowens * Chris Browning 

Sue & Dan Clark * Kandy & Gary Coots * Lauren Donihue * Wylene Dunbar * Ford Ebner  

Ben Fensterheim & Tori Waddell * Jonathan Finkel & Michelle Griffith * Ann Fundis * Susan Gillespie * Joanna Hall  

Amy Hollinger * Marianne & Greg Huffman * Susan Kennedy * Katie Kennedy * Nancy King * Mary & Jeff Landman  

Lisa LeMaster & JB Ruhl * Celia & Aaron Lerch * Liming Luan * Sheila & Richard McCarty * Sandra McDonald  

Tim McNamara & Wendy Hoblitzelle * Jeresther Page * Rahila & Naeem Patil * Sage Pickren * Beth & Adam Porter  

Kathleen & Al Powers * Christina & Adam Rennhoff * Amanda Rose * Jennifer & Greg Slayton * Leslie Smith  

Patti Steine * Tiffany Street & Paul Muncy * Diane Whalley * Erik Wolf * Chris Wong * Amy & Phil Young  

Cristina * Zeppos Li Zhang  

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
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Welcome to ScholarSongs! 

 

 

 

 

 

About the Stapleton-Weaver Endowed Scholarship Fund 

  

 Created by the Vanderbilt Woman’s Club in 1958  

 Named for Ada Bell Stapleton and Blanche Henry Weaver 

 Ada Bell Stapleton was the first Dean of Women at Vanderbilt 

 Blanche Henry Weaver served as Dean of Women, assistant Professor of 

History, Director of the Master of Arts in Teaching Program, and Assistant 

Dean of Graduate School 

 Stapleton - Weaver Endowment was established by VWC 2007 

 The endowment currently generates funds for a single $5,000 need-based 

scholarship, renewable annually for each of a student’s 4 years at 

Vanderbilt. 

 
 

 

                                                                                                            

Our goal is to build the endowment to 

support scholarships for 4 students 

simultaneously! 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
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ScholarSongs was a huge success!  

 

 

 

                     

THANK YOUS 

 

   OUR MUSICANS  

Erin Bode 

Suzanne Cox 

Viktor Krauss 

 

EVENT COMMITTEE 
CHAIR- JOY ALLINGTON-BAUM 
AUCTION CHAIR – PEGGY CURCI  

 

Tracy Stadnick 

Kelly Chambers 

Grace Wernke 

Ursula King 

Liz Doyle 

Cindy Slobogin 

Elisabeth Sandberg 

 

SCHOLARSONGS 
AUCTION HELPERS 

 

Peggy Curci      
  

Joy Allington-Baum 
 

Lynne Siesser     
  

Tracy Stadnick 
 

Ursula King     
  

Grace Wernke 
 

Kendra Holroyd    
  

Sheila Jensen 
 

Kelly Chambers    
  

Dede Clements 
 

Elaine Blake     
  

Elisabeth Sandberg 
 

Beth Porter 

 

Thank you everyone who contributed to our scholarship efforts. 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
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Thank you ScholarSongs Auction Donors! 
Please support our generous vendors. 

Donated by    Item 

Table 3 and The Wine Market  Wine Tasting and appetizers for a party of 8 www.table3nashville.com  
          www.winemarketnashville.com 
Cracker Barrel    2 Rocking Chairs    www.crackerbarrel.com  
Answer Restaurant   $50 gift card for dinner   www.answerrestaurant.com 
Nelson’s GreenBrier Distillery  Tour and Tasting for a party of 4   www.greenbrierdistillery.com   
Susan Mayo    Print on canvas 
John and Peggy Curci   Guitar Autographed by the evening’s artists 
Mahjong Group    Mahjong Basket and private lesson 

Adventure Science Center   Four Tickets    www.adventuresciencecenter.com  
Joy Allington-Baum and Howard Baum “Nashville Finds” Basket 

Tin Wings    Gift card     https://tinwings.com   
City Winery    2 VIP Tickets    www.citywinery.com  
Vanderbilt Football   Team dinner and game day package 

Apropos Day Spa    Mini Facial and product   www.aproposdayspa.com 

James and Faye Candle Company  Candles    www.james-faye-candle-co.myshopify.com  
Book Group 2    Basket of books 
Lunch Bunch    Gift Certificate to The Southern 
Ebbie and Jim Redwine   3-day Poplar Ridge Stay 
Lynne Siesser    Vanderbilt Sweater 
Lynne Siesser    Knitting Lesson 
Elaine Blake     Sashiko stitched indigo jacket  
Mary Jane Dewey    Bamboo rayon stenciled jacket  
Chris Browning    Handmade jewlery 

Granite City Food & Brewery  Brewery Tour and Tasting for 6 adults www.gcfb.com 
Sharon Hels    3 Handmade Pillows, made from hand dyed fabric 

Studio Bank    $100 Gift Card    www.studiobank.com  
European Wax Center   Free service for first time guest Body wash and scrub www.waxcenter.com  
European Wax Center   Free service for first time guest Body wash and scrub www.waxcenter.com  
Cindy Slobogin    Beach print 
VWC Board    Picnic for Two 
VWC Board    Wine Tote 
VWC Board    Cocktail Party 
VWC Board    Wine Time 

Topgolf Nashville    Swag Bag with $50 gift card   www.topgolf.com  
Kevin Wimpy Portraits   Pet Portrait Art Session   www.kevinwimpy.com  
Kevin Wimpy Portraits   A Child Portrait Art Session  www.kevinwimpy.com  
Kevin Wimpy Portraits   Graduate Portrait Art Session  www.kevinwimpy.com  
Kevin Wimpy Portraits   Family Portrait Art Session   www.kevinwimpy.com  
Nashville Predators Foundation  Autographed Helmet and swag bag  www.nhl.com/predators/community 
VWC Board    Stationary Basket 

Kendra Scott    3-piece collection     www.kendrascott.com  
JBangs Salon    Gift basket    www.jbangssalon.com 
 
 

Wine Pull Donors 
West End Discount Wines    

www.westenddiscountliquors.com   
Wylene Dunbar  Chris Browning 
Angela Bowens  Joan Hornberger 

Lael Kiesling  Ann Krimm 
Kendra Holroyd       Ursula King  

      Cathy Brunk   
 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
http://www.table3nashville.com
http://www.crackerbarrel.com
http://www.adventuresciencecenter.com
https://tinwings.com/
http://www.citywinery.com
http://www.james-faye-candle-co.myshopify.com
http://www.studiobank.com
http://www.waxcenter.com
http://www.waxcenter.com
http://www.topgolf.com
http://www.kevinwimpy.com
http://www.kevinwimpy.com
http://www.kevinwimpy.com
http://www.kevinwimpy.com
http://www.kendrascott.com
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A good time was had by all at ScholarSongs . . . .  

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums


 

Welcome new member 

Amelia McTamaney has lived officially in Nashville for almost 3 years, she did have an apartment 

here for several years. Her daughter attended Vanderbilt in 1990 and stayed to receive 
3 degrees and is an Associate Professor at Peabody. 
Amelia most recently lived in New Jersey about 22 miles outside of New York City 
having grown up in New Jersey and living in various towns for the past 40 years. As 
newlyweds they lived in New York City. 
She has never lived abroad yet has travelled abroad frequently, visiting her sons when 
they lived in Europe and Asia. Amelia was associated with a Montessori College in 
London and Dublin so was able to travel often for professional development. Amelia 
graduated from Georgian Court College and gained her teaching certificate from Kean 
University in New Jersey and her Montessori diplomas from St. Nicolas College,           
London also studying at Marymount, New York City and Dublin, Ireland. 
She taught in traditional schools for three years and has been involved with              
Montessori education for the past 40 years. Being the owner and director of two    

Montessori schools in New Jersey. She currently sits on the board of trustees for the schools and visits  monthly.  
Amelia’s hobbies include playing golf very badly (per Amelia), traveling to the Adirondacks. She has seven grand-
children and will do anything with them. 
Her favorite drink is Tito’s vodka, has no favorite food and misses Chinese food.  

Let’s give her some suggestions for where to go for Chinese.   Joy 
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     On August 16, 2016 The Tennessean ran an article 

titled, “Period Poverty” describing the plight of many 

young girls and women in the Metro Nashville Public 

Schools (MNPS). It outlined the number of girls who 

missed school monthly because they could not afford 

sanitary products and none was available at schools. It 

was documented to affect the grades and graduation 

rates of those in need. Dr. Lakisha Simmons, an             

associate professor at Belmont University, reached out 

to MNPS and discovered the need was urgent and 

launched a challenge to the community to collect          

donations. The Nashville Period Project Challenge was 

held in September 2018 to begin the school year with 

supplies.  

     At the September VWC board meeting this cause 

was presented, and it was unanimously agreed to              

support this project for the 2018 / 2019 academic year 

as a community service. Collections were held at            

lectures and events throughout the year. In January, 

nearly 3,200 pieces (pads and tampons) were delivered 

to the Metro Schools Distribution Center and further                

collections will be delivered in May.  

     The Period Project continues to push to resolve the 

problem with hopes of suppling reusable products as an 

option and placing collection bins for products at          

various locations throughout the community. There is 

also action in the legislature to eliminate taxes on          

sanitary products (tampon tax) and a bill has been            

proposed to mandate that public schools provide          

products, SB 1046.  

     This is not a “third world problem” but exists 

throughout the United States and the world.  The 2019 

winner of the Oscar documentary shorts was a film           

titled “Period : End of Sentence”  depicting the                

introduction of small machines to make pads in remote 

villages in India, the “Pad Project”. The women learned 

to make pads and sold them locally and to neighboring 

villagers. It was highlighted that what education was 

available to girls often ended when menses began. The 

film demonstrated that the women of the world are 

joined by this problem, as well as other issues, which 

need a global effort to resolve.  

Keep the donations coming! 

VWC / Period Project   -  Community Service Project        by Cindy Slobogin 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums


 

 

Suggestion for Next Year’s VWC Collection 2019-2020 

 

After the success of this year’s Period Project we are requesting suggestions for the          

upcoming year’s collection.  

If you have an organization you would like us to consider, please fill out the form below by 

May 1st 2019 and send  

 To:  Joyallingtonbaum@gmail.com or to 

5724 Stoneway Trail, Nashville, TN 37209  

     Thank you, 

 

Name of Organization__________________________________________________ 

 

Contact information for organization_______________________________________ 

 

Which community do they serve?__________________________________________ 

 

What would we collect?__________________________________________________ 

 

Applicants Name________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Information______________________________________________________ 

 

Relationship with organization______________________________________________ 

 

Why this organization works for VWC_________________________________________ 
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mailto:Joyallingtonbaum@gmail.com
https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums


 

Cocktail Club    
Our gracious hosts                                                 
March 30 Holroyd 
April 27 Chambers/Sherwood 
May Bengson 
June Benner 
September Collins 
 
 

Bring your spouse/partner; bring a friend or come alone                                
to meet friends from other departments 

Lynne Siesser      
lsiesser7@gmail.com        615-298-5659  

 

Interest Groups    
Contact information and details are available in the directory. 

Book Group 1 * Book Group 2                                       
Tuesday/Thursday Bridge * Cocktails                            

Community Explorers * Community Service  
French *  Gourmet Group * Mah Jongg            

Movies/Evening Movies * Music *  Out to Lunch                                         
Pop-Up Group * Quilting * Theater (chair needed) 

Do you have another interest not listed?   

  Ebbie Redwine      225-281-3938                                            
eRedwine9@gmail.com                    

Send pictures of your groups to                                                          
kellychambers420@yahoo.com    

Text: 409-771-5731  

See you at the movies 
Are you on Betsy’s email list to receive reminders of dates? 

Betsy Fleetwood            615-579-0903                          
befleet@aol.com 

                            Click here to see what’s new in the picture gallery on our website               9                                                                                                                

Music Group  
Free Blair concert (Use PUG to hook up) 
Virtuoso Classical Guitar Series: Jeffrey McFadden  
Saturday, March 16 at 8pm - Turner Hall.   
 

Tin Pan South Songwriters Festival:  Callista Clark, 
Benjy Davis, Trent Harmon and Daniel Ross  
Friday, March 29 at 6:30pm - Cambria Hotel, 
118 8th Ave. S, 5th floor (reserve online) 

 

Music of Cream: Sons of Ginger Baker & Jack 
Bruce & nephew of Eric Clapton  Sunday,           
April 7 at 7pm - City Winery  

 

Dale Watson, (an American country/Texas country singer, 
guitarist, songwriter)  Sunday, April 14 at 8pm - 
3rd and Lindsley  
 
 

Sue McDougall      615-974-5121  
mcdougall.interiors@gmail.com 

Out to Lunch          
      12:30 p.m.                                            

Thursday,                       
March 28th  
Chaatable 

345 40th Ave. North, 37209 
email Nancy by March 24th 

There is a parking lot in the back of the building. 

Nancy Gentry   615-335-2895 
              nancy1gentry@yahoo.com 

Pop-Up Group  Will Continue Through Summer 
 The Pop-Up Group -- PUG -- is a loosely formed 
group of VWC members with diverse interests and 
sometimes flexible schedules who want to meet up 
with other members for fun outside of regularly          
scheduled club events.   Movies, hikes, lectures,             
theater, festivals, music events, whatever – they are all 
game for PUG.  For more information on being added 
to the Group Me list for the Pop-Up Group, contact    

 Kelly Chambers at 409-771-5731 

Stay Connected During the Summer 
Join our VWC Facebook group to keep up with happenings in the club throughout the             
summer.  It’s a closed group so only VWC members may post information or see posts.            
   You do need a Facebook account to join.   
For more information contact Kelly at kellychambers420@yahoo.com.   
  Here is the link:   

https://www.facebook.com/groups/VanderbiltWomansClub/ 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
mailto:kellychambers420@yahoo.com


 

Explorers 
 

 Tour of  the Supernatural 
Contemporary Art Exhibition 

 

  21c (as in 21st century) Museum Hotel   
 

Tuesday, March 19th   
 

10:30 a.m. 
 

followed by lunch at the  
hotel restaurant, Gray & Dudley.  

 

The tour is free, as is the exhibition.   
Valet parking is complimentary until 4 PM for diners 

 
 

Click here for information about the exhibition 
 

Click here for the lunch menu 
 
 

SAVE THE DATES:   
 

April: Historic Carnton Plantation in Franklin 
May:  Recycling Center  

 
 
 
 

Martha Alexander      615-415-5887     
marthaalexander01@gmail.com 

Judy Andrews    615-604-9408                         
andrews.judy@gmail.com 

Susan Gillespie   615-476-5498 
susang4615@yahoo.com 

Community Service  
has scheduled LP Pencil Volunteer Days on  

Tuesdays, April 2nd and May 7th 9:30 –11:30 am 
Come to assist in sorting and bundling donated school supplies for the 
LP Pencil “Store” for teachers. It is always a fun time while we work.               

www.pencilforschools.org/lppb  
LP Pencil Box,                                                                             

7199 Cockrill Bend Boulevard, Nashville 37209.  
 

Joan Hornberger   zackapatch@gmail.com    
cell-615-775-8039  

Anne Manner   acmanner@gmail.com    
cell-615-289-1040    
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The LP PENCIL Box 
Thanks in part to YOU, our volunteers, we          

celebrate an incredible milestone this month... 

$1 Million 
worth of supplies distributed through                    

The LP PENCIL Box!! 
VOLUNTEER SPOTLIGHT 
For over 10 years, volunteers in                            

The Vanderbilt Woman's Club have been        
supporting Nashville schools through their  

dedicated efforts with The LP PENCIL Box.  
 

We are so lucky to have them on our team! 
 

These wonderful women have worked with  
students though Reading Clinics, assisted in the  

aftermath of the 2010 flood when LPPB lost 
most of its inventory,  

and they continue to serve every month                   
by bundling supplies! 

 

Thank You Vanderbilt Woman's Club 
for over 10 Years of Service! 

Linda Nicholas, Dede Clements, Elaine Blake, Joan Hornberger,  
Carmen Gherman, Rita Hall, Anne Manner 

https://www.21cmuseumhotels.com/museum/exhibit/the-supernatural/
https://www.grayanddudley.com/grayanddudley/wp-content/uploads/sites/18/2019/02/2.3.19-Lunch.pdf
http://www.pencilforschools.org/lppb
mailto:zackapatch@gmail.com
mailto:acmanner@gmail.com
https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
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Seder Supper       Thursday, April 18                                                         
Host: Adele Stein  

Sorry there are no more seats available for this event. 
Sheila Jensen   615-351-4375   sheilajensen@comcast.net 
Adele Stein    615-309-6951    steinadele@hotmail.com  

Italian Gourmet February, 2019 

Carmen Gherman, Larry & Judy Isaac,  
Paul Gherman Dede Clements 

Gary Jensen 

Darrell Bensgon, Jim Redwine,  
Sue McDougall 

Jim Redwine, Cindy & Chris Slobogin,  
Linda & Darrell Bengson, Sue McDougall 

Dede Clements, Sheila & Gary Jensen, Carmen Gherman,                  
Larry Isaac, Paul Gherman 

On February 9th the  
Gourmet Group hosted an 
Italian Mirrored Dinner.                 

Ebbie Redwine, Judy Andrews, 
and Carmen Gherman opened 
up their homes. A very special 

thank you to our  
hostesses.  Seven were seated 

at each of the tables.    

 

The menu was: 
Limoncello-Proseco Cocktail 

Crisp Cheese Wafers Friuli-Style 
Breaded Eggplant Balls with              

Mozzarella centers                                
Ligurian-Style Pasta Sauce with Raw  

Tomatoes, Olives, Capers, and             
Anchovies over pasta 

Risotto Sondrio-Style with Spinach and 
Other Vegetables 

Fricasseed Chicken Abruzzi-Style with 
Rosemary, White Wine, Cherry Tomatoes, 

and Olives 
Sautéed Cauliflower with Green            

Olives and Tomato 
Marisa's Piedmontese Apple Timbale with 

Cinnamon and Cloves 

Recipes were from  

Marcella Hazan's Marcella Cucina. 

 

 

 

Next Gourmet  

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
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March               2019 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

 

 Explorers 
10:30am 

Mah Jongg 1pm Spring Lecture 
10am 

Bridge 1pm 

  

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

   Mah Jongg 1pm Lunch 12:30pm 
Bridge 1pm 

Music Group 
6:30pm 

Cocktails 6pm 

April                 2019 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 
 Book Group Two 

1pm 
LP Pencil 
9:30am 

Mah Jongg 1pm Board 9am 

Bridge 1pm 

  

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

Music Group 
7pm 

 Bridge 1pm Mah Jongg 1pm French 12:30pm 

Bridge 1pm 

 

 
14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

Book Group One 
2:30pm 

Music Group 
8pm 

           Deadline         

                     for 
reservations for 
Spring Luncheon 

 

 Mah Jongg 1pm Bridge 1pm 

Gourmet “sold out” 

 

  

 

First day 
of 

Passover 

 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

 

  Mah Jongg 1pm Spring Luncheon 
11:30am 

Bridge 1pm 

 Cocktails 6pm 

 
Last day 
of   
Passover  

28 29 30 May 1 May 2 Monday, May 6 
 

Tuesday, May 7 
 

   Deadline 
for 

Charity 
Suggestion Form 

Mah Jongg 1pm 

Board 9am 

Bridge 1pm 

Book Group Two 
1pm 

LP Pencil  
9:30am 

 

    

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums


 

 

VWC Spring 
Lecture 
Special Guest Speaker:  Steve Ward,  

Park Manager, Radnor Lake State Park 

Thursday, March 21, 2019 

10:00-10:30  Arrivals, coffee and pastries, and chitchat 

10:30-11:30  Lecture and Q&A 

 

Radnor Lake Walter Criley Visitor Center 

1160 Otter Creek Road 

Nashville, TN 37220 

 

 

 

Please let Kelly know if you plan to attend by March 14 at 
kellychambers420@yahoo.com. 

 

 

 

Come learn more 
about one of 
Nashville’s greatest 
treasures. 

 

Free parking is 
available in the Visitor 
Center parking lot.  
Overflow parking is 
available on the road 
up the hill from the 
Visitor Center. 

 

If you want to 
walk/hike before or 
after the lecture, 
please feel free to 
attend in your 
comfortable walking 
clothes.  For more 
information about 
Radnor Lake check out 
the park website:   

https://radnorlake.org 

 

 

We also will be 
collecting feminine 
hygiene products for 
The Period Project if 
you’d like to bring 
some to the lecture. 
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** Seating is limited so please let Kelly know soon if you plan to attend at                                           

kellychambers420@yahoo.com so that you will know if you have a seat or not. 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums


 
14                                                                    

 

Vanderbilt Woman’s Club Spring Luncheon 
Thursday April 25, 2019 

11:30 am – 2:00 pm 
 

Richland Country Club 

One Club Drive 

Nashville TN 37215 
 

Our Luncheon Menu:  The Ladies Tee Buffet 
 

Chef’s Soup Du Jour 

Garden Salad with Assorted Dressings; Seasonal Fresh Fruit Salad 

Tomato, Cucumber and Red Onion Salad; Broccoli Nut Salad 

Fresh Mozzarella, Tomato, Asparagus and Basil Platter 

Bowls of Chunky Chicken Salad and Tuna Salad 

Grilled Chicken Strips; Assorted Fresh Breads 

Pastry Chef’s Selection of Assorted Cakes and Pies 

 

Please send your reservation along with cash or check made payable to Vanderbilt Woman’s Club:  

Peggy Curci 6249 Hillsboro Pike, Nashville, TN 37215  

or click on our Eventbrite link to make your reservation with credit card. 

Click here to make your reservation  
 

Reservation Deadline is April 15, 2019 

(We will be collecting feminine hygiene products for The Period Project if you’d like to donate.) 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Spring Luncheon   April 25, 2019 

 

Regular Member $30 _______              Life Member $25 ________ 

 

Name:  ______________________________ _____________________ __ 

Contact:  ___________________________ ____________________  ___ 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/136341587@N04/albums
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/vanderbilt-womans-club-spring-luncheon-tickets-56705809603C:/Users/Siesser/Documents/2011

